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February 19th through February 25th, 2024 

CALL TYPE & QUANTITY 

TOTAL CALLS TRAFFIC STOPS MEDICALS FIRE CALLS CRASHES 

163 69 22 1 2 
 

OWI OUID DWLS WARRANT FELONY 

0 0 3 3 0 

 

SUMMARY OF NOTABLE INCIDENTS 

Vehicle Theft – UDAA (Unlawfully Driving Away an Auto) 
 
On 02/25/2024, at approximately 4:30 PM, a Farmington resident came to the front desk of this 
department to report that his pickup truck had been stolen. He explained that he lived on the 31000 
block of Lamar. His truck was parked in the street in front of his house. He was able to determine via a 
neighbor’s security camera that the truck was taken at 3:00 AM on 02/23/2024. The camera did not 
show any suspect identity. The truck was described as a black 2008 Dodge Dakota. The resident stated 
the truck was unlocked with the keys in the center console at the time of the theft. The case was turned 
over to the detective bureau for further investigation. 
 
Damage to Property – Business Property – MDOP (Malicious Destruction of Property) 
 
On 02/22/2024, at approximately 1:30 PM, a citizen came to the front desk of this department to report 
that a subject was in the process of vandalizing a business in the area of Farmington Rd and State St. 
This department was already aware of two previous incidents of similar vandalism to the same business 
(graffiti on an exterior wall). The subject was described as male, wearing a jacket, with long hair, wearing 
headphones, and riding a lime green bicycle. Officers canvassed the area but were unable to locate the 
subject. A postal worker informed an officer that they saw the subject enter a business next to the one 
that was vandalized. That business was checked but the subject was not located. The owner of the 
building agreed to provide security footage. The investigation is ongoing.  


